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DATE:   July 29, 2020 
 
FROM:   International Student Services, University of Arizona 
 
SUBJECT:  Fall 2020 Deadline to Arrive 
 
 
For Fall 2020 semester, the University of Arizona will be operating in a hybrid model offering a combination of in-

person, hybrid, and online courses. The Fall 2020 semester begins August 24, 2020 (with the exception of the Law 

College which begins on August 17, 2020). 

Students have approval from International Student Services to enter the United States by September 8, 2020. 

Students must enroll full-time for immigration purposes to maintain their F-1 immigration status. Failure to enroll 

full-time after checking in may result in the termination of the SEVIS record and the requirement to depart the 

United States. 

If you require additional information, please contact International Student Services at (520) 621-4627. 


